
Lenzie Community Council

Minutes of monthly meeting in Dean house on Wednesday 17th April at 7:30 pm

ATTENDANCE

1.1 Members – Drena O’Malley;  Chris Gilroy;  Tom Gray;   Aileen Mundy; Mark 
Billington

1.2 Residents - Murdoch Wilson;  Margaret Whitelaw

2.0 APOLOGIES

2.1 Jack Cook; Laura Henderson;

3.0 POLICE REPORT – PC Adams was not able to attend but had submitted a report
on issues dealt with in the last month.  There was a follow up on the ‘Bogus workmen’
issue noted last month – namely an operation carried out on 16/04/24.  Various road
traffic offences were detected.    There was discussion on anti-social behaviour around
Millersneuk School. TG

4.0 MINUTES OF MARCH 20TH 2024 MEETING 

It was proposed by Aileen Mundy and seconded by Drena O’Malley that the minutes
of the March 20th meeting be accepted. TG

5.0 MATTERS ARISING 

5.1 Local Place Plans – There was limited discussion concerning the nature of LPP’s that
could have an influence on LDP3.  It was noted that some aspects of infrastructure
provision in Lenzie are poor and that might form a basis for an LPP.  All

5.2 Westerhill Road Project –  A member had drawn attention to a plan to create
segregated cycled tracks from Glasgow City along the line of the A 803, as far as the
Torrance roundabout in Bishopbriggs.  We do not know the form of cycle provision
beyond that point towards Lenzie, for example along the line of Crosshill Road, as this
would be dealt with by the Master Plan Team.  Contact was re-made with our original
contact person (Charles Macklin) to be put in touch with the appropriate Master Plan
liaison person but there has been no response so far. TG

5.3 New Lenzie  Academy proposal  –  There  was  discussion  about  the  best  way
forward for LCC’s response to this proposal.  A position statement has been drafted
but  has  still  to  be  agreed.  There  is  some  pressure  to  find  ways  to  make  the
information on the proposal available to the Lenzie community and to determine the
views  of  the  community.  After  discussion  it  was  agreed  that  the  draft  position
statement  should  be  finalised  and  steps  taken  to  set  up  a  public  event, where
residents could ask questions about the proposal and make their views on it known. DOM?

5.4 2024  Festival  Update  –  A  quick  assessment  of  preparations  for  the  Festival
suggested that we should consider carefully whether we can run the event on the
date as planned or consider the possibility of postponing until June 2025 which would
give more time to prepare and to recruit more helpers.  Accordingly, it was agreed to
have a Zoom meeting in the early part of the week beginning 21st April to do this. CG

6.0 PLANNING

The Planning Convener had been unable to circulate the usual summary of Planning
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applications  since  the  last  meeting  and  this  item  was  postponed  until  the  May
meeting.

7.0 2024 CHRISTMAS LIGHTS SWITCH-ON

A quotation had been received for PA provision for this event which would take place
on Saturday 30th November.  This was received and approved

8.0 AOCB

There were no items under this heading.

9.0 DATE OF NEXT MEETING

The next meeting of LCC will be on 15th May ALL
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